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As we started our 27th Year in 2022,  the DeLand Naval Air Station Museum    
Volunteers left 2021 behind with another great sense of accomplishment.   In 
spite of the many challenges the pandemic presented,  we continued to adjust 
our plan for museum operations.  Even with the cancellation of our public tours, 
our fundraisers and participation in so many other scheduled community events, 
our great volunteers have continued working on building new displays and               
reorganizing our vast collection of military memorabilia.   We have resumed   
public tours for youth and adults on Wednesday and Saturday mornings from 
8:00 AM to Noon.  For large groups and ECHO Ranger tours please call or email 
for appointment to ensure we have volunteers available.   We are an all Volunteer 
Staff museum and rely 100% on public donations and in-kinds services.   New 
Volunteers are needed for tour guides, all areas of museum operations and      
restoration projects.  Join Us Today !!  
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Our thanks to Dr. Ben Hruska, PhD for the presentation 
on his new book, Valor and Courage, the Story of the 
USS Block Island Escort Carriers in WWII.  The book is 
available on-line along with his previous book              
Interpreting Naval History at Museums.  Thank you Dr. 
Hruska for the presentation and for your ongoing      
support of the DeLand Naval Air Station Museum. 
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Rick and Terry Hervey and their granddaughter  recently 
stopped by the museum to donate WWII memorabilia in   
honor of Terry’s father, Navy Veteran Charles K. O’Hair who 
served in WWII on the U.S.S. Bellatrix as a Radioman.  The 
collection donated included photos and a WWII Navy        
Uniform.  All memorabilia items on display at the museum 
are donated by the public. 
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The DNAS Museum is an all volunteer museum and we rely 100% on     
Community  Support.  You can support the museum during the pandemic by 
renewing your membership.  Even if you can’t participate, please consider 
becoming a supporting member, make a donation through our website 
www.delandnavalairmuseum.org or mail a donation to DNAS Museum, 910 
Biscayne Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32724.   CONSIDER END OF YEAR TAX    
DEDUCTION.  Use  AmazonSmile orders and choose DNASM for Cash Award.  



PAGE 5 
DELANDINGS JAN-FEB-MAR 2022 

 



PAGE 6 
DELANDINGS JAN-FEB-MAR 2022 

 

  

 

 

The DeLand Naval Air Station Museum welcomed our 
Community Partner, the Navy Seabee Veterans of    
America—Florida Island X-19 of Daytona Beach, in the 
Ronald Herman Assembly Pavilion.  Our own Seabee, 
DNASM Vice President Don Rowley coordinated the  
Seabees and their spouses to celebrate the 80th      
Birthday of the Navy Seabees. They enjoyed a great 
lunch catered by Brian’s BBQ (www.briansbbq.com).   
Our thanks to the Navy Seabees for their military      
service and for all they continue to do to give back to 
our  community with their “Seabee—Can Do” mission.   
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We appreciate the volunteer hours         
donated by student members of the     
Riddle Redeemers Restoration Club from 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University.   
Under the direction of their President, 
Matthew Robinson, they have a work plan 
to complete various projects and         
maintenance tasks to benefit the DNAS 
Museum.  Being mentored by our            
experienced Veterans and Volunteers 
teaches them history, new skills and often 
assists them in deciding the direction of 
their future career path.   

     WE ARE PROUD OF OUR STUDENTS !! 
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WELCOME TO 

DeLAND, FLA 

A Preserve America 

City 

 

Museum public tours continue on 
Wednesday and Saturday       
mornings from 8:00 AM—Noon 
(Last Tour at 11:00 AM.  Large 
Groups & ECHO Ranger please call 
or email for appointment to  
schedule  volunteer tour guides. 


